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Comments: Regarding the plans to use controlled burns in Wilderness Areas.  While I understand the concern for

wildfires in California, I must remind you that the Wilderness Act prohibits such activity.  We  must allow nature to

retain control; not humans.  Last summer, we re-visited a Wilderness area in Utah that had burned after our first

camping trip.  It was already healing itself.  While well-intentioned, your plan is a dangerous precedent for the

management of these areas.  Please do not move forward with this plan


